
November 24, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Ryan Lizza 

Harper’s Magazine 

666 Broadway 

11th Floor 

New York, NY 10012 

 

Dear Ryan: 

 

Per our conversations regarding record number 198-10004-10020, I have enclosed a copy of the 

complete document.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


